
 
              

October 13, 2022 
 
To, 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited  

Department of Corporate Services, 

25th Floor, P. J. Towers, Dalal Street,                                                 

Mumbai-400001                                                                      

Script Id: 506365 

 
Subject: Intimation of Board Meeting to be Held On Thursday, October 20, 2022 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 29 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligation 

and Disclosure Requirement) Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you that a meeting of 

the Board of Directors of the Company will be held on Thursday, October 20, 2022 at 04:00 

p.m. at the Corporate Office situated at Empire House, 214, Dr. D.N. Road, Fort, Mumbai – 

400 001, inter alia, to consider and approve the Un-Audited Financial Statements for the 

quarter and half year ended September 30, 2022 along with the Limited Review Report 

thereon. 

 
The notice of the said Board Meeting will also be uploaded on the Company's website: 
www.thechemopharmalaboratoriesltd.com. 
 
Thanking You. 
 

Yours Faithfully, 
 
For CHEMO PHARMA LABORATORIES LIMITED 

     

ASHOK SOMANI 
     DIRECTOR 
(DIN – 03063364) 
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